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LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE

Thursday, 26th January, 2012

Present:-  Cllr Tagg – in the Chair

Councillors  Welsh and Heames

1. APPLICATION FOR PREMISES LICENCE YOGGI DELICATESSEN 

The Sub-Committee took into account the Licensing Act 2003 and the Guidance 
issued under Section 182 of the Act, the Council’s Licensing Policy and also the fact 
that the Police had objected to the application on the basis that to grant the 
application would undermine the Crime and Disorder Licensing Objective. However 
the Applicant had put forward a number of conditions which were acceptable to the 
Police in order to ensure the promotion of the Crime and Disorder Licensing 
Objective and as such agreement had been reached between the parties.

The Sub-Committee considered that Licensing Objective in the light of what had 
been said and took into account that fact that the two parties had reached an 
agreement.

The Sub-Committee were prepared to grant a premises licence for the premise 
subject to the applicant complying with the conditions contained in the letter from 
Staffordshire Police dated 19th December 2011 and accepted by the applicant by 
letter to the Police dated the same date and compliance with the mandatory 
conditions and those conditions that are consistent with those listed by the applicant 
in the operating schedule. 
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